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Happy 2024!!! We hope this letter finds you well! We don't know about you, but we are ready 

for Spring! Mark your calendars for Light of Hope's 2nd Annual Autism Awareness Golf 

Tournament! This year's event will be held at Retreat on Sea Island on April 22nd, 2024. 

Registration will open at 10:00am with a shotgun start at 12 noon!  

This year's theme is "Casino Royale", so get ready to have some fun!! 
 

Our first year was wildly successful! THANK YOU for your support! In addition to the money 

raised at the golf tournament, Light of Hope also received grant money from Rich Sea Pak! 

With the monies raised and donated, Light of Hope was not only able to pay to have our third 

BCBA (Board Certified Behavior Analyst), Mrs. Cate Jenkins, recruited from Virginia, but we 

were also able to help Mrs. Cate move to the Golden Isles, get her credentialed, purchase new 

furniture for her office, make minor repairs around the clinic, purchase toys, games, and supplies 

for our clients, offer training to our staff, and so much more! Most importantly... since our last 

golf tournament, Light of Hope has enrolled nine additional clients in need of ABA (Applied 

Behavior Analysis)!!! These accomplishments are HUGE and would not be possible without the 

love and support of our community! Thank you again! 

 

According to a report from the CDC in 2020, 1 in 36 eight year olds were diagnosed with 

autism. Autism is becoming more and more prevalent each year, and this community is in need 

more than ever! Money raised this year will provide additional training for our staff, purchase 

rugs for each of the rooms, make major repairs around the clinic, increase services for kids in 

our community, and much, much more! 
 

We need your help! There are multiple ways you can help Light of Hope raise money this year: 

--> Register to play in the 2024 Golf Tournament on April 22nd on Sea Island! 

--> Sponsor the tournament or a hole! 

--> Make a donation... no amount is too small! 
 

Thank you in advance for your support in 2024!  

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon!  
 

With gratitude, 

Laura & Larry 
 

                           
 

           


